
Green Acres Baptist Church Preschool 
2085 Barnett Shoals Road 
Athens, GA 30605 
(706)549-1925 Fax: (706)543-5166 
Website: www.gabcweekdaypreschool.com 
 

Dear Parent,                   2020-2021 School Year 
 
 Thank you so much your interest in Green Acres Baptist Church Weekday 
Preschool!  Our preschool will celebrate its 51st anniversary this school year! 
 
 We view our preschool as an extension of our church into the community.  
Preschool provides many positive opportunities for children and parents, so we 
strive to provide a safe, secure, and fun-loving Christian atmosphere for children 
to learn, grow and develop.  It is with these characteristics that we have graduated 
many children over the years who are academically and socially prepared for 
kindergarten.  
 
 To enroll, a registration form for each child & registration fee ($150/child, 
$200 family maximum, or $15/month left in school year, if enrolling mid-year) is 
required.   
 Please note: the registration fee is non-refundable and non-transferable. You 
may pay by check, cash, or online via credit card at www.greenacreschurch.com; click on 
“Online giving”, create an account, make sure you select “Preschool” in the drop-down menu.  
If you choose to pay online, please forward me your payment confirmation e-mail.   

 This secures your child’s spot on the roll and provides his/her supplies for 
the school year.   
 By the 1st day of school, proof of immunization and a copy of your child’s 
birth certificate is required.  You may have your pediatrician fax the immunization 
record to our church if you would like (fax number above).   
 
 Our school year will begin on August 11th.  Our “Meet the Teacher Day” is 
on August 10th from 10:30am-12:30am (drop-in) for all children and parents to 
visit our facilities and meet with teachers.   
 
 Once again, thank you for your interest in Green Acres Baptist Church 
Weekday Preschool.  I look forward to getting to know you and your child and 
beginning a great educational and spiritual foundation.  If you have further 
questions, please feel free to contact me.  
 
Love in Christ, 

Carly Van Laar 

GABC Preschool Director 
gabcweekdaypreschool@gmail.com 


